
May 13, 2022 
Greetings Raider Family, 
 

      This has certainly been an interesting week. I cannot express the 

pride I felt witnessing our seniors prepare for graduation.  They  

started as freshmen, and now the world awaits their smooth transition 

into either college or the workforce.  The sight of our aMAYSing  

seniors rehearsing their acceptance speeches, coupled with them 

standing and walking in line practicing for graduation ceremony, 

brings one word to mind. That word is perseverance, which is the 

ability to keep going even when it is difficult. 

 I ask that our Raiders continue to push forward. No one said it 

would be easy, but I guarantee you that it will be worth it! As a 

school, let us push forward with the persistence to achieve both our 

short and long-term goals! The end is in sight, so do not give up now! 

 

Sincerely,     

Doc  
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You are cordially invited to attend the Benjamin E. Mays “Scholars 

Awards Ceremony” on Thursday, May 19, 2022 at 10AM.  

You are cordially invited to attend the 

Benjamin E. Mays “Scholars Awards 

Ceremony” on Thursday, May 19, 2022 

at 10AM.  

The location is Mays High School 

Gymnasium at 3450 B.E. Mays Dr., 

SW, Atlanta, GA 30331. 
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  Important Upcoming Events  

• May 16: Cap and Gown Distribution 

• May 16:  EOC Celebration -  May Day Party  

• May 17: Senior Breakfast at 9am 

• May 17—18:   Student Locker Cleanup  

• May 17:  2022- 2023 Student Course Request  

• May 19: Mays “Scholars Awards Ceremony” on Thurs-

day, May 19, 2022 at 10AM.  

• May 20: Prom  7pm Georgia Freight Depot  

• June to June 30: Summer School @ Therrell High 

School  

• June 9th: State of Mays Address 6pm in the Media 

Center  

SENIOR MESSAGE:  

 

Greetings Families of Class of 2022, 

 

The Atlanta Public Schools Division of Schools has  

approved to implement early dismissal for all high 

schools during the second semester’s exam week. Since 

your senior scholar has taken their final exams and there 

is no graduation rehearsal scheduled, they do not have to 

report to school on Friday, May 20, 2022 only. 

 

Please be advised that this does not apply to any other 

day that rehearsals and senior activities are scheduled. 

Graduation practices will resume on Monday, May 23, 

2022 at 8:45am.  
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